Landoe, Brian

From: Marisa Morby <me@marisamorby.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 20, 2024 10:50 PM

To: Parks - Urban Forestry Commission; Planning Commission
Subject: Title 11 Amendments

Hello,

My name is Marisa Morby and I'm writing in support of the Large Tree Amendment, which helps protect
Portland's largest trees from being removed for development. The city needs to keep and expand its shade
cover; we just had the last 10 days have hit 90 degrees in Portland, and have had 17 heat related deaths
confirmed so far this year. Keeping the Large Tree Amendment and preserving our largest trees helps us
reach our climate goals, helps us reach our tree canopy goals, and helps keep our city shaded from extreme
heat. Please ensure that the Large Tree Amendment stays in place and active.

Marisa Morby
5540 SE Alder St., Portland, OR 97215



